
Kick 'n Gliders £/Nordic Ski Club 

Editor: Bill Stine (wHliam.t.stine@gtc.net) Issue: Aug 2000 

Summer Activities 
Nan O'Donnell 

Although the summer is well 
underway. We still have two 
more summer activities on the 
agenda. 

Tue. 8/15 Picnic at Pinchot 
State Park 

Meet at the Quaker Race day-
use area off Rt. 177at 6:00 
p.m. Bring something to grill, 
something to share and your 
beverage. We can hike, canoe, 
mountain bike or swim if it is 
hot. I f you bring your canoe 
you will need either a Fish 
Commission or PA State Park 
sticker. 

9/22-24 Weekend Camp, 
Bike and Canoe 

Camp at Ohiopyle State 
Park. Ride the rail Trail 
along the Youghiogheny River 
on Saturday. Canoe the 
Middle Yough on Sunday. 

Please let Nan O'Donnell know if 
you plan to attend. For more 
details and changes in meeting 
time or schedule call her at 

717-852-2187 (w) or 
717-763-8094 (h). 

Millennium Year 
Awards Banquet 
"Now THAT was an Annual 
Dinner!" 

Bill Stine 

Forty-five 'Gliders gathered for an 
end-of-season bash April 17 at 
Hardings Restaurant in Camp Hill . 
From cocktails to certificates, it was 
a blast! 

For the uninitiated, Harding's did a 
great job. The facility was very 
pleasant, the service excellent and 
the food outstanding, from the 

delicious crab bisque to the fresh 
berry pie. 

But the evening's highlights were 
the presentations. Star of the show 
was master of ceremonies. Fred 
Richter, complete with crutches. 
Fred regaled us with quick quips 
and "negated the notion" that the 
evening would be about his special 
episode at Inlet this year. 

Dave LeRoy recapped the club's 
origins and history. Bill Stine 
presented his computerized, 
multimedia slide show that included 
pictures and commentary from 
every extended trip of the season. 
(How DO engineers dress to party, 
anyway?) And Dennis Major, Bill 
& Sandy Stine, Bill Pickering, Nan 
O'Donnell and others presented the \ 
award certificates. Numbering over 
50, the awards ranged from the 
serious to the whimsical. All were 
heartfelt. 

Along the way, and with the help of 
Nan O'Donnell, we even managed 
to elect officers for the coming 
year! 

Although it's been a few years since 
we had an "annual dinner", all who 
attended agree ... "We'll be back!" 

Our thanks to the committee of 
three, Bill Pickering, Sandy Stine 
and Dave LeRoy who promoted the 
idea and pulled it off! 
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CLUB OFFICERS 

The following roster of Kick'n Glider officers was reelected at the 
Awards Banquet on April 17. 

PRESIDENT DENNIS MAJOR 

VICE-PRESIDENT BILL PICKERING 

SECRETARY JOE HARFMANN 

TREASURER DAVID LEROY 

WEEKEND SKI TRIPS JAMIE HACKMAN 

MEMBERSHIP CHAIRMAN NANCY KAUHL 

SUMMER TRIPS ROBERTA STRICKLER 

NAN O'DONNELL 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR BILL STINE 

(717) 432-7068 (H) 

(717)232-1326 (H) 

(717)657-5291 (H) 

(717)561-1647 (H) 

(717)733-3382 (H) 

(717) 761-7206 (H) 

(717) 651-0213 (H) 

(717) 697-0432 (H) 

(717)392-1675 (H) 

(717) 790-9565 (W) 

(717) 790-9565 (W) 

(717) 852-2187 (W) 

(717)475-4558(Cell) 

Ox Roast Date Announced 
Mark your calendars! 

x in Disguise) 

The annual Kick 'n Gliders Ox Roast will be held 
Saturday, October 21. You will be welcome to arrive 
after 3:00 and the ox and fixings will be served about 
6:00. This will be your opportunity to renew skiing 
friendships, share summer stories and begin thinking 
about the exciting schedule of winter ski trips we have 
planned. 

As usual, we will be welcomed by hosts, Dick & Marty 
Ruben, at their beautifully restored country home. The 
club wil l use your nominal admission to provide 
beverages, utensils and roasted ox. You'll be 
requested to bring a covered dish, lawn chairs, and any 
lawn games you want to play. 

Details will be published in the September issue of 
Easy Glider. Meanwhile, i f you have any questions or 
wish to help, contact coordinator Nancy Kauhl at 
(717) 761-7206. 

Mailing Address Change 
The Club's PO Box has had an 
area code change. The new 
mailing address is: 

KICK 'N GLIDERS 
P.O. Box 7054 
Mechanicsburg PA 17050 

$ "Dues Do Be Due" $ 

It's that time of year, again! Treasurer, Dave LeRoy, 
will happily accept your annual dues. Please complete 
the attached membership application form (to update 
your information), include the a check for the 
appropriate amount and mail to our NEW mailing 
address, above. 


